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South Quay Development Special Mark 
 

Mariners are advised that a special mark has been placed  South East of the South Quay Development, in Position  

50° 42.4333N 001° 59.1433W and has a light characteristic Fl(2)Y.5s 
 
This buoy marks the corner of the construction works and vessels should not pass between the buoy 
and the quayside. 
 
 

 
 
 
Mariners should navigate this area with extreme caution passing at slow speed with minimum wash. 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF Channels are all 
recorded. 
CAPTAIN BRIAN MURPHY 
HARBOUR MASTER 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 
 


